School Community Council Meeting
April 7, 2016

Members Present:
Becki Monson, Afton Lambson, Jodi Davis, Abby Carmona

1). Review Minutes

2). Land Trust Goals and Plan for 2016-2017:

Afton shared the current school year’s allocation ($31,965) and reported that the 2016-17 allocation is $33,658. He then
shared the proposed plan and we had a discussion about any possible changes. The majority of money will be spent on
aides for classroom assistance. The current goal was an average 10% growth across the school as measured by DIBELS
beginning to end of year. The math goal was presented as the same goal as measured by the end of year SAGE
assessment. It was brought up that if our focus next year is Reading/ELA because of the new Wonders program, perhaps
we should adjust the math goal. Does it make sense to have the same goal if the focus will be on ELA? We decided to
change the math goal to a 5% average gain.

Afton was going to made the edits to the plan and send it to the council members.

3). Update on School Turnaround:
After us currently meeting with Hollie Petterson and district leaders monthly. There is training for the Transformation Team in
June. There will be changes to the current Building Leadership Team as it becomes the Transformation Team next year.

4). Update on Staffing for next year:
Interviews are currently being conducted for K, 1, 2, 4, 5, Social Worker, Intern Assistant Principal, and Instructional Coach.

5). Master Scheduling for next year:

Afton reported that he is currently working on different approaches to our PLC format next year. Possible changes would be
a 90 minutes PLC during the day or after school. He will address the GEA Building Committee to get input from them.

Time will also be spend looking at a better way to schedule aides to allow possible flex grouping and other ways teachers are
interested in.

6). Next meeting will be May 5, 2016 in Afton’s office. If this changes, Afton will contact members and share information that
way.



